— FASTIP

Global VOIP Telecom Provider

April 5th, 2019

To:
Federal Communication Commission

FASTIPCALLS, LLC Surrender of International Section 214

Dear Sirs,

We hereby inform you that FASTIPCALLS, LLC has changed it business purpose and will focus
exclusively in attending the Wholesale segment, reselling to other Wholesale, therefore, we will
not offer services to end users in USA, we will not require to continue the usage of the 214
License, and is our intent to Surrender the FCC International Section 214 License.

We thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Best regards,

Fop/FASTIPCALLS, LL
sé Luis Carrera
Managing Member

FASTIPCALLS, LLC
1504 Chateau drive, Dunwoody Georgia, GA 30338



